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LIVESTOCK CARRIER “MV DIAMANTINA” RELEASED FROM DETENTION BY 
INDONESIAN NAVY  

 

 
The Board of Directors of Beng Kuang Marine Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refer to the announcement dated 7 
October 2021, wishes to inform the shareholders of the Company that one of the 
two livestock carriers previously detained by the Indonesian Navy for anchoring 
in unauthorised area has been released from detention on 15 November 2021. 
The vessel - “MV Diamantina” - is owned by Cattle Line Two Pte Ltd (“CLT”), a 
70%-owned subsidiary of the Company. 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Chua Beng Yong 
Executive Director 
17 November 2021 


